
IREM chapter 58 hosts celebration on the Colonial
Harbortown Bell
June 23, 2008 - Upstate New York

On June 4th, IREM chapter 58 Rochester-Western New York hosted a luncheon celebration aboard
the Colonial Harbortown Bell to celebrate 75 years of the Institute of Real Estate Management
(IREM) and 40 years of chapter 58. Approximately 35 members toured the Genesee River. Kyle Van
Putte of Van Putte Gardens was the guest speaker and spoke about "Low Maintenance Plantings"
around rental properties. 
A Mayoral Proclamation from mayor Robert Duffy declared June 1-7 as "IREM Week" in the city.
Past chapter presidents were also honored for their leadership.
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